
    
 

 

 
 

 

To: All IEHP PCPs 

From: IEHP Pharmaceutical Services Department 

Date: September 29, 2023 

Subject: New DHCS Drug Use Review (DUR) Board Educational Articles 
 

 
Dear IEHP Provider, 

 
We review the DHCS DUR Board Educational Articles regularly for important information we can pass on 
to our Provider Network to improve the quality and cost-effectiveness of prescribing and dispensing 

practices for Medi-Cal members. 

 

Educational interventions include ongoing dissemination of information through the Medi-Cal provider 
bulletin process about clinically important, drug-specific therapy problems. 

 
Please find below recent articles that may benefit your practice. 

 
No Added Benefit from Concomitant Use of GLP-1 Agonists and DPP-4 Inhibitors was published August 30, 
2023 

 

This and other articles can be found here: 

 
Medi-Cal Rx | Homepage > Provider Portal > Drug Use Review > Educational Articles 

 

*Disclaimer: These articles are the result of analyses carried out by the Global Medi-Cal DUR Program 
and are not official policies of the Department of Health Care Services (DHCS). 

 

For questions or comments, please call the IEHP Pharmaceutical Services Dept at (909) 890-2049. 
 

 
 

Sincerely, 
IEHP Pharmaceutical Services 

 
All communications sent by IEHP can be found at: www.iehp.org > Providers > Plan Updates > 
Correspondence 

All Pharmacy communications sent by IEHP can also be found at: www.iehp.org > Providers > Pharmacy 
Services > Provider Communications 


